
January 2011 Newsletter
2011 Events

Dear Jeannette,
 
Happy 2011!

With a new year we wanted to remind you to please
renew your Kokua Mau membership. Thank you if you
have already done so.

A donation of $100 or more will grant you individual
membership to Kokua Mau and a leadership role in
improving hospice and palliative care in Hawai'i. We also
welcome and encourage organizational membership. All
members are honored on the Kokua Mau website (unless
you tell us otherwise, of course).  Please contact
Jeannette with any questions.

__________________

Please give us a few minutes of your time to help with
the request from Professor Kathryn Braun: "Dear Kokua
Mau Members -- The UH and `Imi Hale Native Hawaiian
Cancer Network will be updating the End-of-Life Booklets
(aka the ECHO "Five Booklets") prior to reprinting them.
We need to know what needs to be updated and how
many copies to print. Can you please help us by
completing this short SurveyMonkey survey?"

Events for your January 2011 calendar

Topics
Palliative Pupus

Your Family Your Story
Chuukese Perspective

Improving Palliative Care

Quick KM Links

Kokua Mau Home Page
POLST
News

More About Us

Contact Us

      Kōkua Mau
      P.O. Box 62155

      Honolulu HI 96839

By Phone:
(808) 585-9977

     Toll-free: (800) 474-2113
By Fax: (808) 988-3877

Please call before you fax, so we can
make sure the fax machine is on.

Please note we are on HST.

E-mail: info@kokuamau.org

You can support Kokua Mau by
clicking here  or using the
Donate Now Button on the

Kokua Mau website

mailto:info@kokuamau.org

